
Summit Mennonite Church 
Web:  www.summitmennonite.org 

Email:  summitmenno@sbcglobal.net 

Phone:  330-753-2019 

We follow Christ, offering healing and hope as we serve our neighbors in need 

Marilyn Rossiter, Pastor                                                           Sunday School: 9:30 am 

Stan King and Mary Schwartz, Caring Team                                   Worship: 10:30 am 

If you are a visitor this morning, we welcome you to our worship service! We hope 

that you feel at ease with us and sense the presence of God. We invite you to sign our 

0guest book in the foyer. 

Childcare during worship is available for infants and toddlers (generally ages three 

and under) in the nursery through the back doors of the sanctuary.  Children's 

bulletins and toys are available at the sanctuary entrance. 
 

Focus statement: When we admit our deep need for God (not our denomination, not 

our church, not our people-  the One true God ), we position ourselves to experience 

God’s refreshment. 
 

June 7, 2015 
 

GATHERING 

  Prelude                                                        Susan Moyer 

  Welcome                                                               LaVerne Yousey               

  Announcements 

 Call to Worship 

  Leader:  With thirsty hearts and souls, 

     we gather for worship. 

     From busy lives that often feel dry and empty, 

     we come yearning for God’s presence. 

     In the midst of distraction or anxiety, 

     we seek the Lord’s face. 

  All:   Lord of life, all our longings are known to You; 

     send our roots rain; refresh us and make us whole. 

  Hymn: HWB# 589 Guide Me, O Thou Great Jehovah  Julia Beyeler 

  Children’s Time                       Julia Beyeler 

 Hymn: Sing and Rejoice #22 Like the Woman at the Well  
 

HEARING GOD 

 Scripture: Psalm 63   

 HWB# 514 Lord I am Fondly, Earnestly Longing     

 Sermon:  Longing for the God You Trust                    Pastor Marilyn 
 

RESPONDING 

 Hymn:  HWB# 606 Oh Have You Not Heard 

 Sharing joys/ sorrows 

 Pastoral Prayer  

 Bringing our Tithes and Offerings (BACM/Summit) 

SENDING 

 Prayer for the week:  

  O God, you are my God, I seek you, 

  My soul thirsts for you; 

  My flesh faints for you, 

  As in a dry and wary land where there is no water. 

   (Pslam 63:1)  

 Singing: Rain Down SJ# 49 

     Benediction 
      

  
 June food Donations for BACM: Pasta & Spaghetti Sauce 
 Greeter: Mona & Jack Rohrer 
 Worship Planners: LaVerne Yousey & Marilyn Rossiter 
 Nursery: Deb Barry & Brenda Lowe 

 

LAST WEEK 
   Attendance: 50      Offering: $914.61 
          Needed to meet spending plan: $1,400 

 

THIS WEEK 
 Monday, June 8, 5:30 & 7pm: Everence seminar on Medicare and Social  
  Security, respectively at Hartville Everence office (RSVP to     
  Sheila.troyer@everence.com or 330-877-6066 
 Sunday, June 14- potluck picnic in our park with KMC guests 
 

COMING EVENTS 
 Sunday, June 21, Men’s Day Picnic 
 July 18-19, 2015: Summit’s 50th Anniversary celebration 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Pastor Marilyn will be in the office on Tuesday and Friday. Call or text 
for meeting times. 
 

Don’t forget to RSVP for Hannah & William’s wedding by going to 
http://www.theknot.com/wedding/Troyer-Horner, or just type in 

theknot.com and “search for a couple”. 
 

It is picnic season! On June 14th we will have a potluck picnic in our 
beautiful picnic area. On this day we will have a number of visitors 
from Kidron Mennonite Church, and we have invited them to enjoy 
lunch with us. On June 21st we will again have a picnic to honor the 
men in our congregation. The main dish will be provided, plan to bring 
side dishes and desserts. Please be planning to share in these alfresco 
meals. 
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Summer is here! There is still time to get your kids registered for Camp 
Luz.  Don’t miss out on this opportunity to help your child grow in their faith 
in Jesus Christ! (and have a TON of fun)  Find out more at www.campluz.com. 
 

BACM: Bring pasta and spaghetti sauce for the month of June and drop into 
the box by our white giving tree. You may bring other food or grocery 
supplies also. It would be helpful to get into the habit of buying a few extra 
items when you do your grocery shopping. 
 

MISSION NETWORK PRAYER REQUEST: Rescue Network Nepal, a Mission 
Network partner, trains people in remote areas of the country to give 
emergency aid in case of home, farm or traffic accidents. Pray for director, 
Jaya Thapa, and these first responders as they deal with the overwhelming 
needs in the aftermath of last month’s earthquakes. 
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